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Incubus Dreams Laurell K. Hamilton
2010-04-01 An Anita Blake, Vampire
Hunter, novel 'The bride was a witch
who solved preternatural crimes. The
groom raised the dead and slew
vampires for a living. It sounded
like a Halloween joke, but it
wasn't.' When I'm not up my elbows in
sacrificial gore, I've got serious
preternatural issues to deal with.
Psychotic shape-shifters, duplicitous
vampires and sexually deviant wereleopards. And that's just my friends.
I'm Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter and
Federal Marshall. My life is more
complicated than ever, caught up
between obligations to the living and
to the undead. Now there is a vampire
serial killer preying on strippers.
And I've been called in to help the
police.
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Bound To Shadows Keri Arthur
2010-01-07 At a local vampire club,
someone is beheading the clientele,
and the peace the Guardians are meant
to maintain is getting shaky. Human
and vampire fatalities escalate and
Riley Jenson - a rare hybrid of
werewolf and vampire - finds herself
struggling to make sense of the
murders and, in particular, her main
suspect: the club's owner Dante
Starke and his powerful sexual aura.
And if things weren't bad enough,
she's also torn between her love for
Quinn and her connection with the
unpredictable werewolf Kye - her
soulmate. With the city on the verge
of all-out war, Riley must not only
capture the killer, but choose
between the man she loves and the man
she's destined to be with.
LifeMate Connections Keri Arthur 2007
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Medical secretary Eryn James helps
police by serving as "bait" for a
killer who has murdered five patrons
of LifeMate Connections, an exclusive
bar that offers its customers a
chance to meet and "test drive"
possilbe life mates.
Embraced By Darkness Keri Arthur
2011-12-01 Just when guardian Riley
Jenson thought her life was getting
back on track, fate throws another
curve ball. The alpha of her
estranged pack - and the man who
tried to kill her by throwing her off
a mountainside - demands her help to
find his missing granddaughter. Riley
would love to refuse, but if she
does, her mother dies. And if that
isn't enough, something is tearing
humans to shreds, and it's up to
Riley to track down the killer before
another soul is embraced by darkness
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Curse The Dawn Karen Chance
2009-04-02 Cassie Palmer, the world's
chief clairvoyant, just can't seem to
stay away from trouble. After trying
to come to an agreement with the
Silver Circle - the magical
organisation that's been trying to
kill her for years - she finds
herself kidnapped by one of its
members and swept away in the ley
line system, a series of magical
currents that occupies the space
between worlds. Cassie manages to
escape but, fearing for her safety,
she decides to invest in a magical
device for protection. However, all
she can afford is a statue that
grants wishes . . . But what Cassie
doesn't realize is that the statue
doesn't always grant wishes the way
the wisher would like. And when she
wishes for the strength to shift
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herself and companion Pritkin away
from a dangerous fight, the statue
grants the wish by switching her into
Pritkin's body and him into hers. And
that's when the real trouble starts .
. .
Blackbird Crowned Keri Arthur
2021-06-22 The final battle begins…
Gwen De Montfort’s greatest fears
have now come true. Her brother Max
has not only claimed the sword in the
stone, but is working with Darkside
in order to destroy the royal family
and claim the throne for himself. But
does he hold the true Witch King’s
Sword? Or is the sword he drew a
powerful fake? With the attacks on
them intensifying, Gwen, her
grandmother Moscelyne, and Luc
Durant—a sword-bearing warrior from
an ancient order of knights—race to
not only uncover the truth but find a
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

means of stopping Max before his
plans can come to bloody fruition. As
an old goddess’s prophecies come true
and new powers rise, the dark gates
are opened and London comes under
attack. But the final battle will not
be for the throne or the crown but
rather a life, and might well result
in Gwen having to make the ultimate
sacrifice.
Darkness Splintered Keri Arthur
2013-11-05 New York Times bestselling
author Keri Arthur continues her Dark
Angels series as half-werewolf, halfAedh Risa Jones races to save the
world from descending into ultimate
chaos.... Risa has angered several
powerful people, and she’s starting
to feel the pressure from all sides.
She also finds herself under the
scrutiny of the vampire council, some
of whom consider her a monster who
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should be destroyed. But they offer
her a bloody bargain: Take on the
lethal head of the council and others
will support her. As the search for
the keys to hell heats up, Risa
realizes that she has no choice. For
the sake of the people she loves, she
must find the keys—and get rid of
Hunter—before the next gate is opened
and brings the world closer to all
hell breaking loose....
Darkness Rising Keri Arthur
2011-10-25 The sexy, thrilling
adventures continue in bestselling
author Keri Arthur’s new Dark Angels
series, starring half-werewolf/halfAedh Risa Jones. Risa will go to any
lengths to avenge her mother’s
murder—even if it means making a pact
with the most evil vampire she’s ever
met. Lethal and powerful, Madeline
Hunter is leader of the vampire
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

council, and will put her resources
behind finding the killer—for a
price. The venerable vampire requires
the assistance of Risa’s psychic
powers. Quid pro quo. Someone—or
something—is targeting the elders of
the local council, cursing the
immortal vampires to rapidly age,
sink into madness, and die. Risa must
track down the vengeful being
responsible. But Risa’s father, a
rogue Aedh priest, also enlists her
in a dangerous mission. And not even
the great Madeline Hunter may be able
to protect her from the shadowy
forces that desire nothing less than
Risa’s destruction.
Wait for Dusk Jocelynn Drake
2010-07-27 “A must-read addition to
the urban fantasy genre, filled both
with action and satisfying
characters.” —Kim Harrison “Jocelynn
5/26

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on
September 30, 2022 by guest

Drake will have you coming back for
more.” —Jeaniene Frost Vampire
enforcer Mira must thwart the
malevolent schemes of an ancient
coven in the fifth action-packed Dark
Days novel from New York Times
bestselling author Jocelynn Drake.
Wait for Dusk is gripping, stellar
urban fantasy in the vein of Kim
Harrison and Vicki Pettersson, with
enough sensual heat to enthrall
readers of Christine Feehan, J. R.
Ward, and Jeaniene Frost.
Agents of Light and Darkness Simon R.
Green 2014-05-29 Private eye John
Taylor is - grudgingly - back in the
Nightside, because the Unholy Grail
is missing . . . and everyone wants
its corrosive power. John Taylor,
private detective with a difference,
is back in the Nightside, that
nightmarish realm hidden deep beneath
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

London where it is forever 3 a.m.
This time he must use his
supernatural gifts to locate the
Unholy Grail; the cup from which
Judas drank at the Last Supper;
before it falls into the wrong hands.
Anyone who touches the cup will gain
tremendous power - but they will also
be corrupted. Angels, demons, sinners
and saints are all determined to find
the Unholy Grail, no matter what the
cost. And it isn't long before they
realise exactly who can lead them to
it . . . Agents of Light and Darkness
is the sequel to Something From the
Nightside and the second title in
Simon R. Green's New York Times
bestselling Nightside series.
Destiny Kills Keri Arthur 2011 When
Destiny McCree wakes up beside a dead
man on an Oregon beach, she knows
only this: she has to keep moving,
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keep searching and keep one step
ahead of the forces that have been
pursuing her from the heart of
Scotland to this isolated spot. Why?
The death of her lover has left her
alone, with little memory of her
past. A glimmering serpent-shaped
ring is the one clue she has - and a
bargaining chip in a most dangerous
game. Enter Trae Wilson, a master
thief with a sexy, knowing grin and a
secret agenda of his own. Destiny and
Trae both have powers far beyond
human - and both are running for
their lives. Together they're riding
a tide of danger, magic and lust . .
. but with killers stalking their
every move, they must use any means
necessary, even each other, to
survive - until the shocking secret
of one woman's destiny finally
unravels.
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

Full Moon Rising Keri Arthur 2010
Riley Jenson, a rare hybrid of
vampire and werewolf, and her twin
brother, Rhoan, work with the
Melbourne Directorate of Other Races
to protect humans from supernatural
races, but when Rhoan disappears
while on a mission, Riley learns she
cannot depend on her employer to find
her brother and sets out into the
night to save him.
Mercy Burns Keri Arthur 2011-04-19
For readers of Keri Arthur’s
bestselling Riley Jenson Guardian
series comes a new sexy and exciting
paranormal romance—the second novel
in her acclaimed Myth and Magic
series. Mercy Reynolds is a reporter
in the San Francisco Bay area, but
she’s also more—and less—than human.
Half woman, half air dragon, she’s a
“draman”—unable to shift shape but
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still able to unleash fiery energy.
Now something will put her powers to
the test. Mercy’s friend Rainey has
enlisted her help to solve her
sister’s murder. Then a horrible
accident claims Rainey’s life,
leaving Mercy only five days to find
the killer: If Mercy fails, according
to dragon law, Rainey’s soul will be
doomed to roam the earth for
eternity. But how can Mercy help when
she herself is a target? With nowhere
else to turn, she must join forces
with a sexy stranger—the mysterious
man they call “Muerte,” or death
itself, who’s as irresistible as he
is treacherous. But can even Death
keep Mercy alive for long enough to
find her answers?
Industrial Magic Kelley Armstrong
2009-02-24 Meet the smart, sexy —
supernatural — women of the
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

otherworld. This is not your mother’s
coven... Kelley Armstrong returns
with the eagerly awaited follow-up to
Dime Store Magic. Paige Winterbourne,
a headstrong young woman haunted by a
dark legacy, is now put to the
ultimate test as she fights to save
innocents from the most insidious
evil of all.. . . In the aftermath of
her mother’s murder, Paige broke with
the elite, ultraconservative American
Coven of Witches. Now her goal is to
start a new Coven for a new
generation. But while Paige pitches
her vision to uptight thirtysomething witches in business suits,
a more urgent matter commands her
attention. Someone is murdering the
teenage offspring of the underworld’s
most influential Cabals — a circle of
families that makes the mob look like
amateurs. And none is more powerful
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than the Cortez Cabal, a faction
Paige is intimately acquainted with.
Lucas Cortez, the rebel son and
unwilling heir, is none other than
her boyfriend. But love isn’t blind,
and Paige has her eyes wide open as
she is drawn into a hunt for an
unnatural-born killer. Pitted against
shamans, demons, and goons, it’s a
battle chilling enough to make a wild
young woman grow up in a hurry. If
she gets the chance.
Seduced By Moonlight Laurell K.
Hamilton 2004-02-03 I am Meredith
Gentry, P.I. and Princess Merry, heir
to the throne of Fairie. Now there
are those among me who whisper I am
more. They fear me even as they
protect me. And who can blame them?
I’ve awakened the dazzling magic
that’s slumbered in them for
thousands of years. But the thing is,
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

I can’t figure out why. My aunt, the
Queen of Air and Darkness, is no
longer distracted by her usual
sadistic hobbies. Her obsession has
turned unwaveringly to me. The
mission to get me pregnant and beat
my cousin Prince Cel to the crown is
taking longer than expected. Even
though I spend each night with the
Queen’s Ravens, my immortal guards,
no child has come of our decadent
pleasures. But something else is
happening. My magic courses through
me uncontrollably. And as I lock my
half-mortal body with their fullSidhe blooded ones, the power surges
like never before. It all began with
the chalice. I dreamed of it, and it
appeared, cool and hard, beside me
when I awoke. My guards know the
ancient relic well—its disappearance
ages ago stripped them of their vital
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powers. But it is here with us now.
My touch resonates with its force,
and they’re consumed with it, their
Sidhe essences lit up by it. But even
as they cherish me for this
unexpected gift, there are those who
loathe me for it. Me, a mongrel, only
half fey and part mortal. The
Unseelie court has suffered for so
long, and there are some who would
not have it weakened further by an
impure queen. My enemies grow in
number every day. But they do not
know what I am capable of. Nor, for
that matter, do I. . . . In Seduced
by Moonlight, Laurell K. Hamilton
brings the dark, erotic reign of the
immortal fey to a startling new
depth. Full of sensuality and the
consuming anticipation of latent
powers unleashed, this world of gods,
shapeshifters, and immortal souls is
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

unveiled in all of its supreme
magnificence and its treacherous
deceits.
Kitty and the Silver Bullet Carrie
Vaughn 2010-12-30 Kitty's radio show,
Kitty's Midnight Hour, is as popular
as ever, and now she has a boyfriend
who actually seems to understand her.
Can she finally settle down to a
normal life? Not if this is just the
calm before the storm. When her
mother falls ill, Kitty rushes back
to Denver - and right back to the
abusive pack of werewolves she
escaped a year ago. To make matters
worse, a war is brewing in the
vampire community as Denver's two
oldest vampires vie for the city,
threatening the whole supernatural
community. Though she wants to stay
neutral, Kitty is once again drawn
into a world of politics and
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violence. To protect her family, her
lover, and herself, she'll have to
choose sides ... and maybe become
what she hates most about her kind: a
killer.
Deadly Vows Keri Arthur 2020-06-23
Evil comes in all forms. Sometimes it
wears a human mask. When the body of
a newlywed is discovered on the
reservation, Lizzie Grace throws
herself into the investigation,
needing a distraction from what she
knows is coming not only for her but
also for Belle, her best friend and
witch familiar. But as the body count
grows and a desperate race begins to
track down a supernatural entity
capable of powerful magic, it becomes
evident another deadly game has
begun—one they may not win. Because
the past—and the man—they ran from
thirteen years ago has finally caught
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

up with them. And he’s out for
revenge…
Blood Kissed Keri Arthur 2018-01-26
Darkness Unbound Keri Arthur
2011-09-27 Born from a lab-enhanced
clone mother and an Aedh father, Risa
Jones can not only talk to the souls
of the dying and the dead, but she
can see reapers and walk the grey
fields that divide this world from
the next. They are skills she rarely
uses, however. But when her mother
asks her to help the parents of a
little girl locked in a coma, she
reluctantly agrees. What she
discovers terrifies her: someone has
ripped the girl's soul from her
flesh. As it turns out, a creature
consuming the souls of the innocent and not so innocent - is the least of
her problems. Because someone wants
to rip open the gates that divide
11/26

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on
September 30, 2022 by guest

hell from earth, and Risa is a key
component in their plans. And the
only person standing between her and
disaster is a reaper who isn't
exactly on her side.
On the Edge Ilona Andrews 2009-09-29
Step into a whole new world in the
first Novel of the Edge from the #1
New York Times bestselling author of
the Kate Daniels series. The Edge
lies between worlds, on the border
between the Broken, where people shop
at Wal-Mart and magic is a fairy
tale—and the Weird, where blueblood
aristocrats rule, changelings roam,
and the strength of your magic can
change your destiny... Rose Drayton
thought if she practiced her magic,
she could build a better life for
herself. But things didn’t turn out
the way she’d planned, and now she
works an off-the-books job in the
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Broken just to survive. Then Declan
Camarine, a blueblood noble straight
out of the deepest part of the Weird,
comes into her life, determined to
have Rose (and her power). But when a
flood of creatures hungry for magic
invade the Edge, Declan and Rose must
overcome their differences and work
together to destroy them—or the
beasts will devour the Edge and
everyone in it...
Tempting Evil Keri Arthur 2010-09
Working for an organization policing
the supernatural races, Riley Jenson-half werewolf, half vampire--is
given the task of infiltrating the
heavily guarded pleasure palace of
Deshon Star, a criminal mastermind
who has been experimenting with
genetics for decades.
Death and the Girl Next Door Darynda
Jones 2012-10-02 Darynda Jones,
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author of The New York Times
bestselling series that began with
First Grave on the Right, brings us
Death and the Girl Next Door, a
thrilling Young Adult novel garnering
high praise and early buzz from major
authors Ten years ago, Lorelei's
parents disappeared without a trace.
Raised by her grandparents and
leaning on the support of her best
friends, Lorelei is finally beginning
to accept the fact that her parents
are never coming home. For Lorelei,
life goes on. High school is not
quite as painful as she thinks it
will be, and things are as normal as
they can be. Until the day the
school's designated loner, Cameron
Lusk, begins to stalk her, turning up
where she least expects it, standing
outside her house in the dark, night
after night. Things get even more
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

complicated when a new
guy—terrifying, tough, sexy Jared
Kovach—comes to school. Cameron and
Jared instantly despise each other
and Lorelei seems to be the reason
for their animosity. What does Jared
know about her parents? Why does
Cameron tell Jared he can't have
Lorelei? And what will any of them do
when Death comes knocking for real?
Thrilling, sassy, sexy, and
inventive, Darynda Jones's first
foray into the world of teens will
leave readers eager for the next
installment. "Unique, witty, and
touching—I LOVED THIS BOOK!" —P.C.
Cast, New York Times bestselling
author of The House of Night Series
Cravings Laurell K. Hamilton
2004-06-29 Four favorite paranormal
romance authors present their
favorite characters in four tales of
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bloodlust, appetites that must be
sated again and again, and the
passion that feeds them... In the
heat of the night, anything goes.
Boundaries are crossed and secret
yearnings take shape. Creatures stalk
the shadows, surrendering to their
wildest needs—and satisfying hungers
that take their victims beyond fear
to the dark edge of desire...
Includes an Anita Blake, Vampire
Hunter story from New York Times
bestselling author Laurell K.
Hamilton.
Magic Misled Keri Arthur 2021-02-23
Her husband might be dead, but her
problems are far from over. Lizzie
Grace had hoped that Clayton’s death
would bring some normality back into
her life. But not only does her
father remain intent on interfering
now that he knows she can manipulate
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

wild magic, but the High Witch
Council has sent in an investigator
to uncover her part in Clayton’s
murder. But a bigger threat has
arrived on the reservation. One that
wears flesh and blood, and is intent
on revenge. And it’ll kill anyone who
gets in its way…
Deadly Desire Keri Arthur 2011-10-06
Guardian Riley Jenson always seems to
face the worst villains. And this
time's no different. For it's no
ordinary sorceress who can raise the
dead to do her killing. But that's
exactly what Riley expects to find at
the end of a trail of female corpses
used - and discarded - in a bizarre
ritual of evil. With pressure
mounting to catch the fiend, the last
thing Riley needs is the heat of the
upcoming full moon bringing her
werewolf hormones to a boil - or the
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reappearance of a sexy bounty hunter,
the rogue wolf Kye Murphy. Riley has
threatened Murphy with arrest if he
doesn't back off the investigation,
but it's Riley who feels handcuffed
by Kye's lupine charm. Torn between
her vamp and wolf natures, between
her love for Quinn and her attraction
to Kye, Riley knows she's courting
danger and indulging the deadliest
desires. For her hunt through the
supernatural underworld will bring
her face-to-face with what lurks in a
darkness where even monsters fear to
tread.
Dangerous Games Keri Arthur
2011-12-01 In Melbourne's urban
underworld, there's a nightclub for
every fetish, fantasy and desire. But
for Riley Jenson, a rare hybrid of
vampire and werewolf, one such club
has become an obsession. Riley hasn't
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

come in pursuit of pleasure but of an
unknown killer who's been using the
steamy nightspot as his hunting
grounds. Leave it to Riley to find
the only ticket into the heavily
guarded club: Jin, a deliciously hotbodied bartender who might just
provide the key to unmasking a killer
unlike any other in the Directorate's
experience. Taunted by a former
colleague-turned-rogue, distracted by
an ex-lover's attentions, Riley
follows Jin into a realm of pleasure
she could never have imagined. And as
danger and passion ignite, a shocking
mystery begins to unravel - one where
Riley herself becomes the ultimate
object of desire . . .
The Darkest Kiss Keri Arthur
2011-11-03 Dark secrets. Dangerous
seduction. It all begins with a
kiss... With a werewolf's uncanny
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instinct for danger - and vampire
blood coursing her through her veins
- Riley Jenson is an officer for the
Directorate of Other Races, an
organisation created to police
supernatural beings. Now she's
hunting for a killer who is targeting
the rich and the powerful of
Melbourne's society... But for Riley
the case takes a chilling turn when a
second killer - a crazed young vamp starts leaving a trail of mutilated
bodies of his own. Riley knows she's
got the skill and cunning to catch
two serial killers at once, until one
of them strikes inside her own tightknit clan - and a sexy beast of a
vampire re-enters her life to aid in
the hunt. His name is Quinn. He's
lived forever, shed blood and shared
pleasure - and he's the only man over
whom Riley has absolutely no
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

control...
Personal Demon Kelley Armstrong
2008-09-04 'A page-turning thriller.
Fans of the paranormal will delight
in the eighth Women of the Underworld
yarn, with its ass-kicking, Bollywood
beautiful, former-socialite heroine
and full complement of sorcerers,
witches, werewolves, and other
paranormal beings.' - Booklist 'Long
before American author Stephenie
Meyer came on the scene -- four years
before, to be precise -- Canadian
fantasy novelist Kelley Armstrong
began paving the way with Women of
the Otherworld.' - Winnipeg Free
Press Hope Adams, tabloid journalist
and half-demon, inherited her
Bollywood princess looks from her
mother. From her demon father, she
inherited a hunger for chaos, and a
talent for finding it. Like full
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demons, she gets an almost sexual
rush from danger - in fact, she
thrives on it. But she is determined
to use her gifts for good. When the
head of the powerful Cortez Cabal
asks her to infiltrate a gang of
bored, rich, troublemaking
supernaturals in Miami, Hope can't
resist the excitement. But trouble
for Hope is intoxicating, and soon
she's in way too deep. With a killer
stalking the supernatural hot spots
of Miami, Hope finds herself
dangerously entangled, and has no
choice but to turn to her crooked
werewolf ex-boyfriend for help. What
started as a simple investigation has
spiralled into chaos. And Hope finds
chaos irresistible . . . The latest
book in Kelley Armstrong's fast-paced
and wildly entertaining supernatural
series. Books by Kelley Armstrong:
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

Women of the Otherworld series Bitten
Stolen Dime Store Magic Industrial
Magic Haunted Broken No Humans
Involved Personal Demon Living with
the Dead Frost Bitten Walking the
Witch Spellbound Thirteen Nadia
Stafford Exit Strategy Made to be
Broken Wild Justice Rockton City of
the Lost A Darkness Absolute This
Fallen Prey Watcher in the Woods
Alone in the Wild Darkest Powers The
Summoning The Awakening The Reckoning
Otherworld Tales Men of the
Otherworld Tales of the Otherworld
Otherworld Nights Otherworld Secrets
Otherworld Chills Darkness Rising The
Gathering The Calling The Rising
Cainsville Omens Visions Deceptions
Betrayals Rituals
Circle of Death Keri Arthur
2014-02-25 PASSION REBORN In one
vicious night, Kirby Brown’s world is
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torn apart. Her best friend is dead,
killed by a madman who is now after
Kirby, and she has no idea why. When
the police prove incapable of
protecting Kirby, she has no choice
but to trust a mysterious stranger.
And while she finds herself
inexplicably drawn to him, she fears
the strange abilities he wields. An
investigator for the Damask Circle,
Doyle Fitzgerald, has come to
Melbourne, Australia, to hunt down a
killer. What he doesn’t expect to
find is a cadre of witches capable of
controlling the elements, a sorceress
determined to take that power for
herself, and a broken woman who is
more than she seems. Doyle is certain
that the reason behind the bloodshed
lies in Kirby’s past—a past she has
no wish to remember. Because Doyle
isn’t the only one with magic in his
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

soul: Kirby’s special gifts have the
strength to destroy the world.
Circle of Desire Keri Arthur
2014-04-01 A TEMPTING FATE Two
children have been found dead, their
souls torn from their bodies. Two
more are missing, and Ethan Morgan’s
niece is one of them. A dedicated
cop, Ethan has every intention not
only of bringing her back alive but
of catching the monster behind these
kidnappings. And he will use anyone
and everyone to achieve those
aims—even a crazy woman who claims to
be a witch. But time is ticking. The
victims rarely stay alive for more
than seven days. Four of those days
have already passed. In ten years of
working for the Damask Circle,
shapeshifter Katherine Tanner has
never come across anything that goes
after kids the way this monster does.
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The last thing Kat needs is
interference from a cop who has no
idea what he’s up against. But the
greatest threat to Kat may come not
from the forces of darkness, but from
the man she is beginning to love.
Because Ethan is a werewolf . . . and
the full moon is rising.
Haunted Kelley Armstrong 2009-04-03
THE CONTINUING ADVENTURES OF THE
SMART, SEXY — SUPERNATURAL — WOMEN OF
THE OTHERWORLD Eve Levine — halfdemon, black witch and devoted mother
— has been dead for three years. She
has a great house, an interesting
love life and can’t be killed again —
which comes in handy when you’ve made
as many enemies as Eve. Yes, the
afterlife isn’t too bad — all she
needs to do is find a way to
communicate with her daughter,
Savannah, and she’ll be happy. But
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fate — or more exactly, the Fates —
have other plans. Eve owes them a
favor, and they’ve just called it in.
An evil spirit called the Nix has
escaped from hell. She feeds on chaos
and death, and is very good at
persuading people to kill for her.
The Fates want Eve to hunt her down
before she does any more damage, but
the Nix is a dangerous enemy —
previous hunters have been driven
insane in the process. As if that’s
not problem enough, the only way to
stop her is with an angel’s sword.
And Eve is no angel. . . .
Bite Richard Laymon 2012-04-12 What
do you do when a vampire comes
knocking? Bite is a thrilling
adventure of horror, vampires and old
flames, from the master of the
macabre Richard Laymon. Perfect for
fans of Stephen King and Joe Hill.
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When Sam's ex-girlfriend Cat arrives
at his door, he can't believe his
eyes. It's been a long time, but he's
never forgotten her. But before the
night is over, Cat will be lying face
down on the bed, acting as bait, and
Sam will be hiding in the wardrobe
with a hammer in one hard and a
wooden stake in the other. They won't
have long to wait. The vampire is
coming. What readers are saying about
Bite: 'I can honestly say that this
book is brilliant, nay, a
masterpiece... You can really hear,
smell and feel everything that is
happening. Laymon writes characters
that are among the most believable,
three-dimensional and exciting ever
written' 'Very addictive and
suspenseful with a generous portion
of Laymon's usual sense of humour'
'Bite is pure Laymon - great
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characters, a terrific storyline and
a surprising ending'
Moon Sworn Keri Arthur 2010-05-25
BONUS: This edition contains excerpt
chapters from Keri Arthur's Mercy
Burns and Darkness Unbound. Some
nights never end. Some desires never
die. . . . Shape-shifting werewolf
and vampire Riley Jenson is through
with death—causing it, solving it,
surviving it. Her soul mate, Kye
Murphy, is dead—and at Riley’s own
hands. Not even the seductive embrace
of her vampire lover, Quinn, can
fully ease her mind, for she has
begun questioning everything that
makes her Riley—including her job at
the Directorate. Now, the
ritualistically slain bodies of excons have started turning up.
Reluctantly, Riley takes the case,
but something even worse is waiting
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in the wings. A vicious enemy from
her past is determined to strip Riley
of everything that gives her life any
meaning: her lover, her brother—and
even her own identity. Can Riley
survive this ultimate assault? All
she knows is, she must fight one last
time to find answers, before
everything goes dark forever.
A Stroke of Midnight Laurell K.
Hamilton 2005-04-12 I am Meredith
Gentry, P.I., solving cases in Los
Angeles, far from the peril and
deception of my real home–because I
am also Princess Meredith, heir to
the darkest throne faerie has to
offer. The Unseelie Court infuses me
with its power. But at what price
does such magic come? How much of my
human side will I have to give up,
and how much of the sinister side of
faerie will I have to embrace? To sit
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on a throne that has ruled through
bloodshed and violence for centuries,
I might have to become that which I
dread the most. Enemies watch my
every move. My cousin Cel strives to
have me killed even now from his
prison cell. But not all the
assassination attempts are his. Some
Unseelie nobles have waited centuries
for my aunt Andais, Queen of Air and
Darkness, to become weak enough that
she might be toppled from her throne.
Enemies unforeseen move against
us–enemies who would murder the least
among us. The threat will drive us to
allow human police into faerie for
the first time in our history. I need
my allies now more than ever,
especially since fate will lead me
into the arm of Mistral, Master of
Storms, the queen’s new captain of
her guard. Our passion will reawaken
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powers long forgotten among the
warriors of the sidhe. Pain and
pleasure await me–and danger, as
well, for some at that court seek
only death. I will find new joys with
the butterfly-winged demi-fey. My
guards and I will show all of faerie
that violence and sex are as popular
among the sidhe as they are among the
lesser fey of our court. The Darkness
will weep, and Frost will comfort
him. The gentlest of my guards will
find new strength and break my heart.
Passions undreamed of await us–and my
enemies gather, for the future of
both courts of faerie begins to
unravel.
Beneath A Darkening Moon Keri Arthur
2010-05-06 Someone is murdering
humans on the Ripple Creek Werewolf
Reservation, and the murders are
eerily similar to those Chief Ranger
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Savannah Grant witnessed nearly ten
years ago. Having once had the
reputation for being the wild sister,
it seems her past has come back to
haunt her. Worse still, the man sent
in to help with the investigation is
the one man Savannah had hoped never
to see again - the man who had taken
her trust and her heart, and smashed
them both. Cade Jones is in Ripple
Creek to catch the killer who escaped
a decade ago. He doesn't expect to
find the woman who nearly caused his
death - a woman who knows far more
than she'll ever let on. This time,
Cade has every intention of
discovering exactly what she does
know. Soon it becomes clear that the
murders are not random and Savannah
finds herself having to trust the one
man she'd sworn never to trust again.
Claimed By Shadow Karen Chance
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2007-04-03 Clairvoyant Cassie Plamer
has inherited new magical powersincluding the ability to travel
through time. But it's a whole lot of
responsibility she'd rather not have.
Now she's the most popular girl in
town, as an assortment of vamps, fey,
and mages try to convince, force, or
seduce her-and her magic-over to
their side. But one particular master
vampire didn't ask what Cassie wanted
before putting a claim on her. He had
a spell cast that binds her to him,
and now she doesn't know if what she
feels for him is real-or imagined...
Blood Bound Patricia Briggs
2010-11-04 The second novel in the
international No. 1 bestselling Mercy
Thompson series - the major urban
fantasy hit of the decade. 'I love
these books!' Charlaine Harris 'The
best new fantasy series I've read in
the-darkest-kiss-riley-jenson-guardian-6-keri-arthur

years' Kelley Armstrong MERCY
THOMPSON: MECHANIC, SHAPESHIFTER,
FIGHTER Like most people who own
their own business, I work long hours
that start early in the morning. So
when someone calls me in the middle
of the night, they'd better be dying
... Mechanic Mercy Thompson is woken
at 3am by a vampire calling in a
favour. He has to deliver a message
to a fellow undead and needs a
witness that won't be noticed - and
Mercy's shapeshifting abilities make
her the perfect candidate. But the
assignment turns into a bloodbath and
Mercy attracts the attention of not
just a powerful vampire, but the even
more powerful demon possessing him.
She can count on the supernatural
community for protection - and alpha
werewolf Adam would like her to rely
on him in other ways too - but when
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it comes to being proactive, she's on
her own. Praise for the series:
'Plenty of twists and turns . . .
Kept me entertained from its
deceptively innocent beginning to its
can't-put-it-down end' Kim Harrison,
bestselling author of Dead Witch
Walking 'I enjoyed every minute of
it. I love Mercy and can't wait for
her to kick some more ass' Lilith
Saintcrow The Mercy Thompson books:
Moon Called Blood Bound Iron Kissed
Bone Crossed Silver Borne River
Marked Frost Burned Night Broken Fire
Touched Silence Fallen Storm Cursed
Shifting Shadows (Stories from the
world of Mercy Thompson)
Supernatural: Bone Key Keith R.A.
DeCandido 2009-10-13 Twenty-two years
ago, Sam and Dean Winchester lost
their mother to a mysterious and
demonic supernatural force. In the
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years after, their father, John,
taught them about the paranormal evil
that lives in the dark corners and on
the back roads of America . . . and
he taught them how to kill it. Sam
and Dean are headed for Key West,
Florida, home to Hemingway,
hurricanes, and a whole lot of
demons. The tropical town has so many
ghouls on the loose that one of its
main moneymakers has long been a
series of ghost tours. But the tours
are no more, not since one of the
guides was found dead of an apparent
heart attack . . . his face frozen in
mid-scream. No one knows what horrors
he saw, but the Winchester brothers
are about to find out. Soon they'll
be face-to-face with the ghosts of
the island's most infamous residents,
demons with a hidden agenda, and a
mysterious ancient power looking for
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revenge. It's up to Sam and Dean to
save the citizens of Key West . . .
before the beautiful island is
reduced to nothing more than a pile
of bones.
Kissing Sin Keri Arthur 2007-01-30
From Melbourne’s gleaming skyscrapers
to its throbbing nightclubs, Riley
Jenson’s world is raging with danger
and desire. A drop-dead-gorgeous
werewolf–with a touch of vamp
coursing in her blood–Riley works for
an organization created to police the
supernatural races. But when she
wakes up naked and bruised in a
barren alley, she knows only that she
must run for her life. Within moments
Riley collides with the sexiest man
she’s ever seen: steely, seductive
Kade, who is fighting a life-anddeath battle of his own. With old
lovers and enemies gathering around
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her, Riley knows she is being pursued
by a new kind of criminal. Because in
Riley’s blood is a secret that could
create the ultimate warrior–if only
she can survive her own dangerous
desires….
Darkness Splintered Keri Arthur
2013-11-05 The sexy, exciting,
suspenseful adventures continue in
New York Times bestselling author
Keri Arthur's Dark Angels series,
starring Risa Jones, half-Aedh/halfwerewolf, all badass. Now Risa races
to save the world from descending
into ultimate chaos.... Risa has
angered several powerful people, and
now she's feeling the pressure from
all sides. In particular, she's come
under the eagle-eyed scrutiny of the
vampire council - some of whom
consider her a monster who should be
destroyed. But then they decide to
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offer her a secret, bloody bargain:
to save her own life she must help
them defeat Hunter, the lethal head
of the council... As the search for
the keys to hell heats up, Risa
realizes that she has no choice. For
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the sake of the people she loves, she
must find the keys-and get rid of
Hunter-before the next gate is opened
and brings the world closer to all
hell breaking loose....
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